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
Grace Episcopal School provides a Christian environment enabling each child’s development to full potential.


February 1, 2018

Dear Parents,   
February is going to be chock-full of fun and excitement!  While January was an exciting month of learning about cold weather, snow, and ice, we hope to warm the month of February by recognizing and celebrating God’s love for us and our love for each other.  Our Fruit of the Spirit for February is LOVE.  Our classroom Valentine Parties will be held on Wednesday, February 14th.  Check with your child’s teacher for further information about specific party plans and for a list of the students in your child’s classroom.  

The first day of in-house registration for the upcoming school year is today.  If you wish to register your child for school for the 2018/2019 school year, please drop off your registration form and the annual enrollment fee in the office.   Open Registration begins on Thursday, March 1st, and classes are filled on a first-come, first-served basis.

Our PreK and kindergarten classes celebrated their third annual “Day of Love” in honor of Valentine’s Day with the Grace Church ECW today!  The children and the ladies exchanged Valentines, sung songs, completed a craft and had a snack.  It was certainly a special and fun event!
We will have our monthly fire drill on Tuesday, February 6th around 12:30.  We will have a severe weather drill on Thursday, February 22nd.  We will have a red Grace t-shirt day on Thursday, February 8th.  If your child doesn’t have a school shirt, he/she can wear any red shirt.

As mentioned above, Valentine’s Day will be celebrated with classroom parties on Wednesday, February 14th.  Your child’s teacher will have information including class lists for these parties.

Book orders will be due this month on Thursday, February 15, 2018.  You can write one check to Scholastic for all orders, or you can order online with our code: GZ29K.

February is also Dental Health Month.  We want to send a special thank you to the team at Georgetown Pediatric Dentistry who will visit with all of our classes on Thursday, February 15 to teach our children about the importance of good dental hygiene.  The presentation will be in Room 16 beginning at 10:00 with PreK and kinder classes, and then the younger classes will follow. Thanks for your time and the valuable information!
Please mark your calendars with the following important dates:  the school will be closed on Monday, February 19 for Presidents’ Day and on Tuesday, February 20 for G.I.S.D.’s Professional Development day. School will resume on Wed., February 21.   
On Wednesday, February 28th we will have a school-wide Pajama Day.  Students are welcome to wear appropriate pajamas to school, but please do not send them in slippers as they will need tennis shoes for the playground.

Later this semester you will receive your letter for Grace School’s Annual Giving Fund.  The purpose of our Annual Giving Fund is to cover the expenses of the 

school that are not covered by tuition and registration fees.  About 80% of our expenses are covered by tuition.  The remaining 20% has to be raised with fundraisers.  Since we did not have a golf tournament this school year, this letter is very important to the school.  This letter is sent to current families, alumni, grandparents, and our church membership. The school’s annual drive is usually our largest fundraiser of the year, and if every family to whom we send a letter sends just $25, our goal will be reached.  While fund raising is not always a pleasant thing to have to do, it is unfortunately the only way private schools can continue to offer high quality education at a reasonable rate. The school board hopes that you will prayerfully consider your donation.
Our second annual Grace School Golf Tournament will take place in the fall – likely in October -so if you would like to help out with this, please let Ms. Ginny know.  We will soon be in the process of arranging sponsors, recruiting volunteers, and signing up teams.  We would love to have you join us in any way! Even if you do not golf, you can plan to join us for dinner with drinks after the tournament. Children are welcome!  More information will be coming home in the months ahead. Please see Ginny or Amanda Winstead with any questions.  

Please remember that school begins at 9:00 a.m. each school day (8:30 for kinder).  The teachers are busy preparing for the day before school from 8:30-9:00 and are unable to properly supervise early children.  If you arrive at the school before 9:00, please feel free to utilize our playground.  
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to stop by my office at any time.

Sincerely,

Ginny Herbert

Head of School
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February Birthday Blessings to:


Kassidy Renfrow – 4


Mikayla Aaronson – 5


Emmett Tubbs – 8


Kelan Baise – 9


Jiliana Pineda – 13


Declan Smith – 14


Bryan Gao – 15


Pearl Wolter – 15


Ms. Ellen – 16


Willow Graves – 25
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